To: Commander US Army Recruiting Command

From: Dennis L. Peterson
37 Ridgewood Court
Daleville, Al. 36322
Ph-334-598-6996

For: Marc Bonomini
318 Eureka St. Apt. 2
Grand Rapids, MI. 49506

Subject: Letter of Recommendation
Date: December 12, 2007
Dear Sir:

I would like to recommend Marc Bonomini for the US Army Warrant Officer
Aviation Career program to become a US Army Warrant Officer and Helicopter
pilot.

I have spent time with Marc and know his family well, he has the determination;
morale courage; physical and mental ability; and above all the motivation to become
an outstanding US Army Pilot. I feel very strong about recommending Marc Bonomini
for the Warrant Officer Aviation OCS program, he is truly an exception to most young
men [ talk to about joining the military.

I feel I qualify to recommend a person like Marc to the US Army Warrant Officer
School, I am a retired US Army Warrant Officer with 29 years and 11 Months as a US
Army pilot. I completed two tours in Vietnam, as a helicopter pilot; 25 years as an
instructor pilot, most of which was teaching future US Army pilots at Ft. Wolters, and Ft.
Rucker; also I instructed at the US Army Aviation Center as a Dept. of the Army Civilian
instructor and examiner pilot for 15 years. In fact, both of my careers were turning young
men, like Marc, into US Army Helicopters pilots and I have instructed in each and every
phase of US Army Aviation school Ft. Rucker, Al.

I feel it is a privilege to know and recommend a fine young man like, Marc Bonomini,
to the US Army Warrant Officer and Aviation career program.

CW4/DAC Dennis L. Peterson (ret)



